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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Ralph Jaeger 

cc: Bart Fletcher 
Subject: RE: Docket 080121-WS -Confidential DN 10810-08 

Wednesday, December 03,2008 8:21 AM 

ok, per this e-mail, i will declassify confidential DN 10810-08 and place it in the public docket file. 
thanks. 

From: Ralph Jaeger 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 8:16 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Bart Fletcher 
Subject: RE: Docket 080121-WS - Confidential DN 10810-08 

I just talked to Bruce May and all versions of SS-14 are now considered non-confidential 

LOR% - From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 8:OS AM 
To: Ralph Jaeger GCL - 
Cc: Batt Fletcher 
Subject: RE: Docket 080121-WS - Confidential DN 10810-08 

- 
OPC - 
ACP l_l 

ok, just let me know. thanks. 

From: Ralph Jaeger 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 8:OO AM 
To: Marguerite McLean; Bart Fletcher 
Subject: RE: Docket 080121-WS - Confidential DN 10810-08 

I will talk to Bruce May and confirm this -- I believe they substituted a document SS-14 that was not marked confidential, but was 
otherwise the exact same document. 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03,2008 7 5 2  AM 
To: Bart Fletcher; Ralph Jaeger 
Subjece: Docket 080121-WS - Confidential DN 10810-08 

We recevied the below document (see attachment to e-mail): 

Aqua Utilities (May) - Notice of withdrawal of request for confidential classification of Exhibit SS- 
14 [DN 10810-081. 

Is it OK to declassify confidential DN 1081 0-08 ? and should it be placed in the public docket file ? 
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